
ParentMail Communication sent 24 January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I am writing to let you know that during one of your child's tutorials this week, we will 
be discussing the impact of sexism in school.  
 
I will be introducing to the students what sexism is, how it can be harmful and how, 
as a school, we are going to tackle it. It would be great to continue the conversations 
at home. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs P McGinnes 
Mental Health Lead  
pmcginnes@buckinghamschool.org 
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